

December 2014

Dear Western Boone High School Junior,

The SAT has become a national rite of passage for juniors because of its pivotal role in college admissions. **SAT 2400** test preparation has given Western Boone juniors the competitive edge on this critical test since 2006.

Timing is everything. We have impeccably timed **SAT 2400** to wrap up just before the May 2, 2015, SAT exam. By late spring, juniors will have mastered junior curriculum, which the SAT targets. Our program will be offered on three mornings in the week. Please save the following dates/ times:

Monday, Tuesday and Thursday mornings, 7:00-8:00 a.m.

3/2	3/3	3/5	
3/9	3/10	3/12	
3/16	3/17	3/19	
3/23	3/24	3/26	
3/30	3/31	4/2	
			Spring Break Week
4/13	4/14	4/16	
4/20	4/21	4/23	
4/27	4/28	4/30	

Our curriculum, our strategies and our instructors make the difference. A leader in Midwest test preparation since 1987, ExcelEdge knows what works and what does not. It is not enough to be smart. You have to know what to expect, how to eliminate choices, how to answer items quickly and know when to move on. At each class, content certified instructors will teach you effective offensive and defensive strategies. You will practice these strategies on timed segments of authentic SAT exams. Teachers will analyze your responses with you, enabling you to hone your skills. We will steer you to additional drills in the *Vocabulary Warm-Ups* and the *Essentials of Arithmetic, Algebra, Geometry and Trig* for further help. To see what our schools, our parents, and the graduates of our programs have said, please visit our web site: www.exceledgeinc.com.

Register for SAT 2400. To enroll in SAT 2400, please complete the attached SAT 2400 Registration. Include a check for \$245 made payable to Western Boone High School, and deliver your completed SAT 2400 Registration to Mrs. Julie Baumgart, Counselor. Registration begins immediately and closes on February 20. We will guarantee enrollment to all students who meet the deadline.

Look for posted lists. Class lists will be posted in Guidance Office of the high school the week classes begin to remind you of your starting date and notify you of your room assignment.

Contact us with any question. We pride ourselves on personal attention, as you will discover. If you have a question on either test preparation or registration, please call ExcelEdge – 219-838-0740. Or, you may visit the Resources section of our web site where you will find responses to Frequently Asked Questions: www.exceledgeinc.com. If you prefer, you also may contact Mrs. Jody Burks (burks714@gmail.com) or Mr. John Brunty at your high school.

Your SAT score is too important to leave to chance. By enrolling in **SAT 2400**, you can give yourself an edge in the competitive college market. You will find that **SAT 2400** is more than a test prep book; it is a new way of thinking about tests. We look forward to sharing our game plan for success with you and the rest of the Class of 2016 of Western Boone High School.

Sincerely,

Carol L. Talabay, MSEd

Carol L. Salahay



SAT 2400 Registration '15 Western Boone H. S.

You may enroll in the test preparation course, **SAT 2400**, by completing all the blanks below. Class lists will be posted in the Guidance Office to remind you of your starting date and notify you of your room assignment.

PERSONAL DATA: PLEASE PRINT.								
Name:				Male:	Female:			
Home Address:	Street Number							
	City		State	Zip				
Phone: (home)_		Parent at work: (name)		(phone)				
Parent E-mail ad	ldress:		Student E-ma	il address:				
assignments in c	order to benefit th	derstand that I am making ne most from this course. ure_			·	lete all		
		my child's school to give used only for research and	O ,		y student's SAT scor	e. I		
	Parent's signatui	re						

CLASS TIME: *SAT 2400* will be offered on Monday, Tuesday and Thursday mornings from 7:00-8:00 a.m.

PAYMENT: Please enclose a check for \$245 made payable to Western Boone High School, and turn your completed *SAT 2400* Registration in to Mrs. Julie Baumgart, Counselor. Registration closes on February 20. **We will guarantee enrollment to students who register by the deadline.** We will not refund tuition once the program begins.

.